Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Massage Therapy
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Board of Massage Therapy has received the petition for declaratory statement from Danielle Drake, filed on February 13, 2023.The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of 480.046(1)(f), F.S. as it applies to the petitioner.
The Petitioner seeks a Declaratory Statement from the Board in regard to the interpretation of Section 480.046(1)(f), F.S., in regard to whether aiding, assisting, procuring, or advising any unlicensed person to practice massage therapy contrary to the provisions of this chapter or to a rule of the department or the board. Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after the publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Danielle Terrell, Executive Director, Board of Massage Therapy, at the above listed address, (850)245-4162, or by electronic mail – Danielle.terrell@flhealth.gov.
